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 Construction Notice 
Issued on: 

July 3, 2025 

Timeline: July 4, 2025, to July 8, 2025, overnight 
*Content/timeline accurate at the time of printing – subject to change 

 

Rail delivery and storage details 

The City of Toronto and TTC will begin the streetcar track renewal phase of the King Street East and 

Church Street intersection construction the week of July 7, 2025. To support this work, from July 4 to 8, 

the TTC will begin delivering new streetcar rail panels to the site overnight, between 11 p.m. to 5 a.m. The 

rail panels will be delivered on 9 flat-deck trailers in total for eventual installation at the intersection. The 

trailers will be parked in the centre lanes on each leg of the King Street East and Church Street intersection 

(see the map on the reverse of this page). The trailers will be removed once the new rail is installed at the 

intersection.  

 

Staff trailer, generator, and portable washroom delivery details 

In addition, two TTC crew site trailers, a generator, and portable washrooms will be delivered to the work 

site around July 7, 2025. This equipment will be placed on the north curb lane of King Street East, west of 

Jarvis Street, outside of the current fenced construction area. The generator will need to run 24 hours a 

day to support the around-the-clock track work. The items will be removed ahead of the King/Church 

intersection re-opening, which is anticipated for mid-August 2025. 

 
Noise 

While crews delivering these items will try to keep noise to a minimum, beeping sounds from backup 

alarms on trucks and equipment will be audible. Equipment lights may also be noticeable. 

 

Travel and parking impacts 

While local traffic will continue to be permitted within the existing road closure area, only eastbound access 

will be permitted on King Street East between Oak Hall Lane and west of Jarvis Street starting July 7, 

2025. This is because flat-bed trailers containing new rail will be occupying the centre lanes on King Street 

East, and the other equipment will be placed on the north curb lane on King Street East as well. The TTC 

expects to have these trailers removed and two-way traffic restored by July 14, 2025. 
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Thank you for your patience as the City and TTC undertake the work. 
 

For further TTC information 

Michael Vieira, Senior Community Liaison, 437-551-4609, Michael.Vieira@ttc.ca 

Oak Hall Lane 
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